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Board of Management Meeting November 7th 2024 

Agreed Report 

Present: Maria McGrath (chairperson), Tracey Kennedy (secretary), John Coughlan, Kathy Murphy, Kevin Collins, 

Robert Wilson, Sinéad Ryan, Eimear Nolan (recording secretary). Apologies: Seán O’Connor. 

At its meeting of November 7th 2024, the Board congratulation students and teachers on the recent Junior Cycle 

results and wished all students well in the upcoming November and Christmas assessments. 

The Board noted that the school has had an entry accepted into the BT Young Scientist and Technology Exhibition, 

exploring the impact of the acoustic environment on cardio-vascular health and wished the participants well in 

the competition. It noted the quality of the work that had gone into this and the support of the teachers involved. 

Other recent school activities were also noted, including the following: 

• Partnership between Sirius Arts Centre and 6th Year Art students 

• School tour  

• €1000 euro from Creative Engagement for 3rd Year Art students to work with a ceramic artist 

• Maths Week 

• Stand Up Awareness Week 

• Upcoming Science Week and Bullying Awareness Week 

 

The Board of Management hoped that all stakeholders would support the upcoming Parents’ Association Raffle. 

It was noted that the term of the current Board was coming to an end, and parent and teacher nominees for the 

new Board were currently being sought. The Principal expressed her thanks to the outgoing Board for their hard 

work and commitment to the school over the past five years. 

Next scheduled meeting: January 13th 2025 


